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31/01/2019  16:52:172019/0253/T OBJ Astrid Sharkey I wish to object to this application on behalf of Grove Terrace Mews  the semi rural private lane that runs to the 

back of Boscastle Road. 

This application lacks any clarity as to the necessity of 10 piles being located near the wall to the listed Grade 

11* Grove Terrace Mews. There does not appear to be any planning application for a structure there. The 

proposed pilings could pose considerable harm to the roots of this beautiful old tree. Application no 

2018/4532/T sought to fell the tree which is now the subject of a TPO because of its contribution to the 

Conservation Area. It is part of a large and important  green space of long gardens framed by Boscastle Road 

houses on 

one side and  Grove Terrace on the other where there are other fine examples of similarly aged yew trees.
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